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Dear P802.16q Ballot Group:  
 
Thank you for your participation in the IEEE-SA Sponsor Ballot of P802.16q/D3. 
 
The purpose of this letter is to:   
1) Submit to you the revised Draft P802.16q/D4.  
2) Provide you with a copy of the changes requested by the balloters together with the resolution of the 
comments.    
3) Provide you an opportunity to change your ballot based on the above.   
         
The revised draft of P802.16q/D4, along with a markup version and the detailed list of comments and their 
resolution are available in the myBallot system. 
 
Please note that professional editing takes place once the document is approved, so required editorial changes 
(such as punctuation, grammar, formatting,  and style consistency) will be reviewed at that time. 
 
Anyone in the balloting group desiring to change a vote based on these changes or on the unresolved negatives 
will need to respond by the ballot deadline date; otherwise, the previous vote will carry forward.   
 
Per the IEEE-SA Standards Board Operations Manual (5.4.3.3), “Once the proposed standard has achieved 75% 
approval, comments in subsequent ballots shall be based only on the changed portions of the balloted proposed 
standard, portions of the balloted proposed standard affected by the changes, or portions of the balloted 
proposed standard that are the subject of unresolved comments associated with Do Not Approve votes.”  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at your earliest convenience. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Roger Marks 
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access 


